
 

 

 
 
26th March 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Free school meals update 
 
We have received an update from Derbyshire County Council (DCC) regarding students who may be eligible 
for Free School Meals.  
 
If you can apply to check your eligibility before 31st March 2025, then students who meet the DCC eligibility 
threshold will be entitled to Free School Meals for the remainder of their education.  (Applications made after this 
date will not be protected for their whole school duration). 
   
Further information on FSM and the online application form can be found by 
visiting: https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/your-child-at-school/meals/school-meals/free-school-
meals.aspx 
 
We have just been provided this update from Derbyshire so if you need any support, please do not hesitate to 
contact me starkieK@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Please ensure your application is submitted no later than 31st March 2025.  
 
Please note it is Derbyshire who check eligibility not school. If you are currently receiving FSM you do not need to 
action anything. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs K Starkie  
Assistant Headteacher  
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